
CAREGIVER ASSISANCE NEEDED:  PICTURES OF ART WORK NEEDED FOR STUDENTS 
GRADES K-2!
Virtual Art Show K-5
We will still be holding our Annual K-5 Art show in the Spring, only virtually. The wonderful thing 
about this is that every student will be able to participate this year, if they choose,  since it is 
being done virtually and will be viewed through a Google slide show.  Every student in all four 
schools will be having their own google slide to showcase their art.   In Art class, with the help of 
our wonderful technology integrator, Mrs. Mariani-Prall, Grades 3-5 have been learning how to 
create their own slide for the show.
Grades K-2:  Please send me any artwork that your child has created in Art class so far this 
year that you would like included.  You may send it through class dojo or through my email if 
that is easier for you! lmacutkiewicz@northampton-k12.us.   This work will be assembled into 
individual slides for viewing.  You may send as many as you would like,  can include work as far 
back as from September, and you may continue sending pictures in on an ongoing basis and I 
will add them as we go!   Thank you very much for your assistance with this project.
Ms. Macutkiewicz


